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Date:  May 17, 2016 

To:  CBOE and C2 Trading Permit Holders 

From:  Regulatory Division 

RE:  Elimination of Continuing Education Delivery at Testing Centers 

 
 
 
As announced in CBOE Regulatory Circular RG15-153 and C2 Regulatory Circular RG15-041, as part of 
the transition to CE Online, test center delivery of the Regulatory Element of Continuing Education (“CE”) 
is being eliminated.  Effective July 1, 2016, the CE Regulatory Element Program will no longer be available 
at the Pearson VUE and Prometric testing centers.  Participants will be required to exclusively satisfy their 
CE Regulatory Element requirement via CE Online. 
 
Participants who need an accommodation, pursuant to the ADA, to complete their session via the FINRA 
CE Online system due to a disability should review the FINRA’s CE Online Delivery Accommodation Web 
page or contact FINRA’s Special Accommodations team at (800) 999-6647, option 2 for further assistance. 
 

Additional information: 

Questions concerning this Regulatory Circular can be directed to the Regulatory Interpretations and 
Guidance line at (312) 786-8141 or RegInterps@cboe.com. 
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